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Dear Committee, 

I am opposed to HB 3595. As a working taxpayer and employer in the State of 

Oregon and someone who is paying for State Workers, I have major issue with State 

Workers getting more Paid Days Off than me and what I can afford to pay my 

employees for. There is no reasonable reason to take off Lunar New Year as a Paid 

Day Off. As it is my business is dealing with an issue with one State Department and 

it is taking far too long, in part, due to being understaffed. Now you are discussing 

taking one more working day off the calendar and one less day that we, the citizens 

of the State of Oregon are receiving service from the very people that we are paying 

to NOT work. I am asking that you please end this ridiculous bill and spend more time 

serving the citizens as whole instead of yourselves and your staff. Thank you. 


